
 

The HUB – Join the conversation 

 
We will soon be making the very important decision about whether or not to proceed with the Hub building 

project and we want to hear from as many of you as possible. 

Please share your thoughts below and return it by March 14th. We will collate your feedback and provide an 

overview that will inform our Discussion Meeting after church on March 28th. 

 

PLUS: What advantages and possibilities do you see for community and ministry with the Hub? 

 
 

 

 

 



 

MINUS: What disadvantages or obstacles do you see if we progress with this project? 

 

 

INTERESTING: Are there any questions that remain unanswered? 

 

 

Please return this form to the church office or to one of the staff or elders by 14th March, 2021. 


